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this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

CORRIGENDUM TO ADVISORY NO. 227, s. 2024

With reference to Advisory No. 227, s. 2024, titled Hands-On Training on
Microbial Isolation and Characterization, please be informed that the activity
previously scheduled for November 20-21, 2024, has been rescheduled to January
13-14, 2025.

The rescheduling allows more time for online registration, which is now
extended until December 31, 2024. Interested teachers are invited to pre-register via
this link: https:/ /forms.gle/0GoAAUpYXS9m1Vjz9.

Attached is the corrigendum requesting an advisory from the Philippine
Society for Microbiology, the Biology Teachers Association, and the Philippine Society
for Biochemistry and Molecular Biology.

For information.
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Sir:

Warm greetings!

This is to inform your office that, in connection to our previous invitation to the activity titled
“Hands-on Training on Microbial Isolation and Characterization”, we have rescheduled it from
November 20 and 21, 2024 to January 13 and 14, 2025.

This is a joint activity by the Philippine Society for Microbiology-Northern Luzon Chapter
(PSM-NL), Biology Teachers Association - llocos Region Chapter (BIOTA-IRC), and the Philippine
Society of Biochemistry and Molecular Biology - Northern Luzon Chapter (PSBMB-NL), in
cooperation with the Mariano Marcos State University-Department of Biological Sciences (MMSU-
DBS). We aim to provide opportunities for as many participants as possible, so that re-scheduling
said activity allows more time for online registration which is extended to December 31, 2024.

With this, may we respectfully invite additional participants from your jurisdiction. Attached
is the pre-registration detail via https://forms.gle/oGoAAUPYXS9m1Vjz9 or quick response (QR)
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Should you have more inquiries, please feel free to message Mr. Junel A. Biding with the
cellphone number, 09272803199 or email him at psm_nl18@yahoo.com.

We are hoping for your understanding and kind approval to these requests.
Thank you very much and God bless!

Very respectfully yours,

ELPIDIO JR. . CADALZO

Chair, DBS
President, PSM-NL
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HENEDINE A. AGUINALDO

Faculty, DBS
President, PSBMB-NL

President, BIOTA-IRC






